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Senator Fifield asked: 

 

Has the Roy Morgan contract been extended in value? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Roy Morgan contract for Household Assistance Package research was extended on  

5 February 2013 for any potential additional rounds of research.  The extension took the total 

contract value to $671,625.80. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


